11 July 2016

re: C15-2015-0172, 502 W Longspur

m

Chair, Boardmembers:

The North Lamar/Georgian Acres neighborhood plan contact team does not oppose the
variance requested in order to install play equipment near the property line.

Club Creek has reached out to the immediately affected neighbors, whose perspectives
should carry the most weight.

Our neighborhood character is that we have a LOT of kids, over 30% of the population in
the census tract where Club Creek is located. The North Lamar planning area has one
public park, with one aging playscape, for all of those kids. This variance will enhance
our neighborhood character, by providing a safe, convenient play space for the residents
of this apartment complex.

Sincerely,

Lisa Hinely

512-836-8452

2016 Chair, North Lamar/Georgian Acres neighborhood plan contact team
https:/nlct.wordpress.com/
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